
Hello Senators,  
 
I am Troy Houpe and I am a Black Minneapolis voter. I have seen how negative campaigning 
during elections discourages me, my friends, and the community from voting. I also don't 
understand how candidates in the traditional system continue to win with less than 50% of the 
vote.  
 
I support a simple change that will allow less negative campaigning during elections and a 
candidate reaching a majority of support encourages more people like me to get involved and 
vote in elections.  
 
I strongly urge you to support measures that expand RCV statewide and locally in Minnesota. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Troy S. Houpe 

 


